For the information of those coming on 2019 HGC trips.
1. Members Only
The two-day trips are only open to HGC members in good standing. Should the buses not be full by the
3rd. May, non-members are welcome to join us. Please advise the Hudson Village Travel if you are not a
member.
Please be advised that trip # 1 is contingent on selling 33 seats and Trip#2 a minimum of 50 seats. If less
seats are sold, it is likely the trip will be cancelled and the money refunded
2. Not transferable
Please be reminded that tickets are not transferable. We have a waiting list and any cancellations will be
offered to those on the list. Please advise Hudson Village Travel if you have any trip changes.
3. Cheques
All payments are to be made by cheque* and payable to Hudson Village Travel. As always, payment with a
ticket will confirm your seat.
Cheques for Trip #1 will be cashed on the 13th May.
Cheques for Trip#2 will be cashed on 13th June. This enables us to pay for the buses.
4. Cancellations
Cancellations and a full refund for Trip #1 will be accepted up to 3rd May.
Cancellations and a full refund for Trip #2 will be accepted up to 7th June.
5. Refunds
After the above cancellation dates, we cannot guarantee a full refund, as it will be dependent on our being
able to fill your seat from the waiting list.
6. Waiting List
Names will be selected in order from the waiting list.
Members or non-members who are advised that a seat has become available and are confirmed after the
date the cheques have been cashed, will be requested to pay the HVT in cash only. This money will be
used to refund the person cancelling.
7. Water
Please be advised that water bottles will no longer be supplied. Please bring your own. A supply of water
will be available to refill water bottles.
8. Clothing
Please bring suitable “layer” clothing for all weathers and comfortable, flat, walking shoes. Hats, suncream
and bug spray are also recommended.
9. Questions?
Please call Deborah Barclay at (450)458-2476
*with the exception of those being assigned a seat due to a cancellation after the deadline, then cash is requested.

